
 
 

Kuya Silver Announces Appointment of New CFO 
 
Toronto, ON, June 19, 2023 - Kuya Silver Corporation (CSE: KUYA) (OTCQB: KUYAF) (Frankfurt: 6MR1) (the 
“Company” or “Kuya Silver”) is pleased to announce that Mr. Stephen Peters, CPA has been appointed as 
Chief Financial Officer of the Company. Mr. Peters is a driven and versatile finance professional with more 
than 30 years of experience, and with a track record of delivering practical and astute solutions to a wide 
range of financial and operational issues. Mr. Peters is an advisor with Hive Advisory Inc. (“Hive”), a 
Toronto-based management consulting firm which assists a number of public companies on various 
financial and operational mandates. After leaving the Canadian operations of a global bank as the Principal 
Officer and Chief Financial Officer, Mr. Peters joined Hive, through which he gained significant experience 
working on complex accounting, financial reporting, insurance and analytics projects within mining, 
technology, and private equity.  
 
Mr. Peters succeeds Ms. Lesia Burianyk who served as Interim Chief Financial Officer and will remain with 
Kuya Silver in her previous role as Finance Director. 
 
About Kuya Silver Corporation 
 
Kuya Silver is a Canadian-based mineral exploration and development company with a focus on acquiring, 
exploring, and advancing precious metals assets in Peru and Canada.  
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
David Stein, President and Chief Executive Officer 
Telephone: (604) 398-4493  
info@kuyasilver.com   
www.kuyasilver.com  
 
Reader Advisory 
 
This news release contains statements that constitute “forward-looking information,” including 
statements regarding the plans, intentions, beliefs and current expectations of the Company, its directors, 
or its officers with respect to the future business activities of the Company. The words “may,” “would,” 
“could,” “will,” “intend,” “plan,” “anticipate,” “believe,” “estimate,” “expect,” “justify,” “suggest,” “must,” 
“next,” “further,” “potential,” “progress,” and similar expressions, as they relate to the Company or its 
management, are intended to identify such forward-looking information. Investors are cautioned that 
statements including forward-looking information are not guarantees of future business activities and 
involve risks and uncertainties, and that the Company’s future business activities may differ materially 
from those described in the forward-looking information as a result of various factors, including but not 
limited to fluctuations in market prices, successes of the operations of the Company, continued availability 
of capital and financing, and general economic, market and business conditions. There can be no 
assurances that such forward-looking information will prove accurate, and therefore, readers are advised 
to rely on their own evaluation of the risks and uncertainties. The Company does not assume any obligation 
to update any forward-looking information except as required under the applicable securities laws.   



 

 

 
Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor the Investment Industry Regulatory Organization of Canada 
accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 


